Dear Presidents,

Glad to greet you while wishing you all feel very well as well as the entire Karate Family from your countries.

The reason for this is to inform you that, for the reasons already known by all and in view that we cannot know when we will be able to return to normal activities and training of our Athletes, I have contacted the President of the Mexican Federation of Karate – Mr. Oscar Godines-, and we have agreed with the unanimous support of the PKF EC-, to cancel the holding of the XXXI Pan American Under 21, Youth and Cadet Karate Championships, that was scheduled for August 2020 in Monterrey, Mexico.

Thank you for your understanding and we trust that in a short time we will be resuming normal activities with the greatest energy.

Best Regards,

Dr. José M. García Maañón PKF President

